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Board Bits 
Our new member will be installed at the 

next meeting. 
 

The Board of Directors meets in the 
science room and the public is welcome. 

Parents receive one volunteer hour for 
attending. 
  

Our next meeting is: 

Monday, September 30 
at 6:00 p.m. 

PTO  

Interested in the knowing what JMCA PTO 

is all about? Join us on September 19 at 
6pm. Children are welcome to come to 

the meeting as well. It’s also a great way 
to earn your volunteer hours.  
 

PTO has openings on the broad for 

president, secretary, and volunteer 
coordinator. We will have an election at 
this meeting to fill our board. If you are 

interested in any of these positions, come 
to the meeting! 
 

The JMCA float is coming along great. 

Thank you to those that were there 
helping work on the float and to the 

Brown family for hosting it at their house. 
If you are interested in helping out with 
the float we are meeting this Friday,  

Sept. 13, at 6pm. It is a family event and 
another great way to earn volunteer 

hours. Email Victoria Willms at 
pto@jmcacolorado.net for more 
information. 
 

Our next meeting is: 
Thursday, September 19 

at 6:00 p.m. 

Cell Phones 
PLEASE DO NOT USE YOUR CELL PHONE 
IN CARPOOL. Distracted drivers slow 
down the process AND, more 
importantly, put children at risk! 
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Coming Attractions! 
 Sept. 11 – ALICE drill (counter) 
 Sept. 16 – Fundraiser ends 
 Sept. 19 – Board applications due 

 Sept. 19 – PTO 6:00 (Elections) 
 Sept. 26 – Board election 

 Sept. 30 – BAAC Meeting 4:00 
 Sept. 30 - Board of Directors Meeting 6:00 

 Oct. 7 – Meatless Monday Potluck 6:00 
 Wednesday is Early Release at 1:00 
 Wednesday is Formal dress 

 
 

 

 

FUNDRAISER – DEADLINE EXTENDED! 
Final deadline for orders is SEPTEMBER 16!                      
Return order forms and money back today!  
 

Board Election 

Applications for the Board of Directors are now 
available. We will hold an election on September 

26 for one parent member. This is a 2-year term. 
Applications are due by 4:00 on Wednesday, 
Sept. 19. Ms. K has them and we can even sent 

the papers home with your child. 

BAAC 
THANK YOU! We appreciate all the families who 
attended the Vibes baseball game on Saturday. 

We are looking for parents who would help 
market our school by reviewing JMCA on one of 

the websites that rate schools. Two websites are 
niche.com and greatschools.org. Positive reviews 
help us market new families! If you leave a 

positive review, let us know and you will receive 
2 volunteer hours. Just take a picture of the 

completed review and send it to Ms. K at 
thomaskassandra@wsd3.org. THANKS SO 
MUCH!!! 

Our next meeting is:  
Monday, September 30 

at 4:15 p.m. 
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